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The SBCCC met in person on June 18th 2021 at 2:00 in the Town hall. All members were in 
attendance.  

Final suggested wording changes for the revision of the Town’s code dealing with the use of 
portable generators and air compressors, when electric service cannot be obtained, were 
reviewed. The code changes have been sent to the Council for a first reading.   

The committee is working on two other efforts currently: One dealing with permitting 
contractors to work on interior efforts that do not create a sound/light nuisance for neighbors, 
during prohibited ‘construction’ times. The other addresses allowing certain types of structures 
to be built in the rear setbacks of properties. Both of these requested changes were suggested 
by Joe Hinks and will be brought to the Council for review and readings by the end of the 
current year. 

The currently scheduled remaining dates for SBCCC meetings are:  

• August 20th, 2021 at 2:00pm 

• October 15th 2021, at 2:00pm 

• December 17th 2021, at 2:00pm 

• February 18th, 2022 at 2:00pm 

• April 15th ,2022 at 2:00pm 
 

Tim Shaw – Committee Chair  


